phone 780-450-8635 fax 780-450-8602

Monday April 2, 2001

Mr. Charlie Letourneau Centennial Homes Edmonton

Dear Charlie

I would like to extend to you our gratitude on behalf of my wife and I for your job in the construction of our new home in the summer of 1999. In particular I would like to thank you for your thoughtful attention and helpfulness through-out the project. Being inexperienced in construction I anticipated with trepidation the intimidating undertaking of such a project. To my surprise the experience turned out to be enjoyable and hassle-free.

We truly appreciated your professionalism and integrity. The project was completed on schedule. We were kept abreast of all developments as the stages progressed. We were consulted frequently and appropriately for clarification of details as issues arose. We felt comfortable in approaching you with any of my concerns. Invariably these were promptly addressed with courtesy. I would certainly recommend Centennial Homes for any similar construction project.

We love our home and we have you to thank for it. Thank you very much.

A very satisfied client

Denis Vincent